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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF PANAMA TO THE CHAIR OF THE COMMITTEE ON JURIDICAL AND POLITICAL AFFAIRS REGARDING THE TOPIC “INTER-AMERICAN PROGRAM FOR THE DEVELOPMENT OF INTERNATIONAL LAW [AG/RES. 1705 (XXX-O/00)]”

PERMANENT MISSION OF PANAMA

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

WASHINGTON, D.C.
PANA-OEA-1521-00

December 18, 2000

Excellency:


I have the honor to address Your Excellency, in your capacity as Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs of the Permanent Council, to present formally the proposal that will be made orally by our delegation during the meeting of December 14, 2000, under consideration of the item “Inter-American Program for the Development of International Law [AG/RES. 1705 (XXX-O/00)].”


The proposal consists in the establishment of a working group which, as part of the Inter-American Program, will be responsible for examining the possibilities of publishing, in the traditional print form, inter-American legal documents that have been discontinued in recent years, as in the case of the constitutions of the member states of the Organization.


Given the clear importance of these publications for the preservation and dissemination of inter-American legal heritage, we think that it would be of the utmost importance for the Committee to establish this working group.


I would appreciate it if you would arrange to have this proposal forwarded to the delegations.


Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


Juan Manuel Castulovich


Ambassador


Permanent Representative

Her Excellency

Ambassador Margarita Escobar

Permanent Representative of El Salvador

  to the Organization of American States

Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs

Washington, D.C.
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